
 

 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

 
 
The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission announces that it has posted on its 
Web Site, and specifically on the Issuers section 
(http://www.cysec.gov.cy/publiccompanies_en.aspx), Frequently Asked Questions 
(FAQ) regarding the Law providing for Transparency Requirements in relation to 
Information about Issuers whose Securities are Admitted to Trading on a Regulated 
Market– L.190(Ι)/2007. 
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This unofficial English text is for information purposes only.  
The official text is in the Greek language. 
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